
Call for Speakers / Presenters

The Association of British Pewter Crafsmen (ABPC) and European Pewter Union (EPU) 
have arranged a conference in Sheffield on Friday 29th and Saturday 30th March 2019

The programme includes (on the Saturday) a conference designed to appeal to 
pewter craftspeople, designers, manufacturers, buyers and other interested parties.
A full programme of the 2 days is available on request

What we are offering is the chance for designers and designer / makers to present 
at the conference, they do not have to work in or have any experience in pewter 
or other metals but would be interested in presenting to manufacturers, buyers 
and fellow designer / makers with a short study of their practice and why it might be 
of interest to the pewter industry.

The presenters will get the chance to showcase (electronically and physically) to a 
concentrated, engaged and select audience in the first gathering of its kind.

Talks should be 15 minutes in length (with allowance for Q & A's)

Free entry to the rest of the conference
(excluding accommodation and Friday evening meal)
Free lunch on the Saturday

Expression of interest should be made to hannah@britishpewter.co.uk
 no later than 14th December 2018
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